
Robins Class Newsletter 10th September 2021 

Love • Kindness • Self-Belief • Aspiration  

  
If you ever have any concerns about the safety or wellbeing of a child at our school, please speak to one of our Safeguarding Leads:  

Designated Safeguarding Lead: Miss Hannah Burrell. Deputy Designated Safeguarding Leads: Mrs Nikkie Godbold or Miss Emma Roberts.  

Stars of the week 

Kindness – Charlie M 

Self-belief – Lewis 

Love - Ada  

 

 

 

Home Learning Challenge  

Can you find anything in your home beginning 

with s, a or t? 

 

School Dates 

Fridays – Celebration Assembly (we aim to invite 
parents from Oct onwards)  
 
 
23 Sept – Parent drop ins 
 
29 Sept – Jump4Heart fundraiser 
 
18 Oct – Harvest Festival 

Reminders 

We are having our final calls for the Afghan 

Refugee Collection. If you would like to 

bring anything into school for this please 

could it be taken to Mrs Strudwick at the 

Main Reception.  

 

 

Thought of the week 

In our outdoor learning session we learnt how to 

conduct our own risk assessments in order to 

keep everybody safe! 

 

What have we learned this week 

We’ve had a lovely week in Robins class! We have started learning our phonics sounds ‘s’, ‘a’ and ‘t’. 

The children have really enjoyed doing this alongside learning our numbers. This week we have been 

focusing on zero and one! 

We have been learning about this week’s We Love to Read book ‘There’s a Bear on My Chair’ and have 

learnt lots of new interesting words in our book as well as using the book to understand that sharing is 

caring! 

Next week we will continue our phonics sounds and we will be doing p, i, n, m and d. We will also be 

learning about the number 2. 

 

 

 


